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With reference to the second paragraph of my letter

Dear 3ir,

of the 30th ultimo, respecting the question of Air Receivers

made in this country, I beg to inform you that I have received

a letter from llessrs Sulzer, in Paris, stating that the diffi=-
culties reported in 1927 as to the application of the Society's
requirements do not, in their opinion, exist?'any longer, -

They suggest however tlzat an inéuiry be made, on the
subject, of Messrs Brunon & Vallette, at Rive-de-Gier; but »
this inouiry was made,l the result of which has been reported'

in my above said letter,-

I am, dear 3ir,

Yours faithfully,-
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